
City of Nampa
Public Works Business Item

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Jeff Barnes

NUMBER: {{section.number}}-a

DATE: May 5, 2025

SUBJECT: Action Item: Authorize Water & Irrigation Division to proceed with 
the quote for services with Integrity Inspection Solutions, Inc in the 
amount of $61,300.00. (Approved in FY25 Irrigation Operations 
Budget)

Background Summary:

• Water & Irrigation Division is responsible for maintaining flow through 
various flood irrigation lines within the city

• A portion of a flood irrigation line in the Kings Road Estates Subdivision that 
runs in the backyards of two residences along Queens Drive has significant 
root damage (Exhibit A) 

• The flood line has year-round artesian flow and additional surface water 
irrigation flow during the irrigation season

• Annual cleaning of this line has increased due to root intrusion

• Root damage has caused reduced structural integrity of the pipe and    
flooding in resident yards 

Reason for Project:

• Integrity Inspection Solutions, Inc has submitted an estimate to remove 
remaining roots and install a cure in place pipe (CIPP) (Exhibit B & C)

• A cure in place pipe (CIPP) will be installed to increase the structural integrity 
of the pipe, reduce annual maintenance, prohibit further root intrusion and 
mitigate flooding issues



Funding/Project Costs:

• Water & Irrigation Division has remaining funds of $132,000.00 in the FY25 
Irrigation Operations Repair and Maintenance Equipment budget 5308070-
5367

Staff Recommendation:

• Staff recommends authorizing the Water and Irrigation Division to proceed 
with the quote for services with Integrity Inspection Solutions, Inc in the 
amount of $61,300.00

Attachments:

• Exhibit A: Vicinity Map
• Exhibit B: Integrity Inspections Solutions Estimate
• Exhibit C: Pipe Damage


